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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

May 30 - Memorial Day
June 18 - Night Golf
June 19 - Father's Day
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   Happy Memorial Day Everyone!  We are always reminded of the fragile cost of
freedom on this day.  We want to Thank all who paid the price for us to live in this
beautiful land.  

    We want to thank everyone who visited this past week, it wasn't the best
weather for getting out on the river.  But, it was great for Golfing.  We had record
breaking numbers of Golf played on a weekend, with over 300 rounds played.

The weather looks to be warming up a bit this week!  We are excited June is just
around the corner and looking forward to many fun Summer nights ahead.

Weekly Update

Office Staff
Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Central Washington Management Group
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MOTHER GOOSE AND 
HER GOSLINGS

THESE KIDS, HAD A
GREAT TIME FINDING

HIDDEN ROCKS



Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Newsletter crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

CB Local
General Stores

p.3

Restuarants

509-730-5036 509-787-1524 

509-787-0102509-787-0102

RIVER'S EDGE SUNFIRE GRILL

SUNWORKS
next to Tower Pizza

at SunSerra at SunSerra

TOWER PIZZA

Coffee & Ice Cream
 ISLAND 

CUP & CONE
at SunSerra

509-797-3812

June
GORGE CONCERTS
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Chris Stapleton Brandi Carlile
Beyond

Wonderland
4th 11th 18-19

BarBar
rescen tr escen t



Superintendent's Corner

Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group

Golfers,
               
    I hope you all were able to enjoy your Memorial Day weekend despite the
cooler weather. It was great to see so many people enjoying the course. Thank
you to everybody for sticking to your tee times and listening to the guidance of
our Marshal and Pro-shop staff. There was a small leak that turned into a major
leak on fairway 2.  I apologize for any disruptions to play caused by this. It is being
repaired and should be operational again soon. 
   
   You probably noticed the work that we have done to the flower bed at tee box 1.
There is still more to be done, but once it’s finished and the plants have grown in,
it should be a great show piece of attractive perennial flowers and grasses that
will last for years to come. The month of June is promising highs in the mid-70s
with some more rain and cloudiness. The end of the month should start to enter
into the 80s. This is great news for the turf because it should extend the growing
season longer than usual which will help us to survive the summer dormancy
period with ease. 

    Thank you all, again, for your cooperation over this busy weekend where we
remember those who have died for our right to enjoy our lives on this remarkable
land.

Golf
crescentbarrecreation.com
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Top 10 Leaderboard

DAVE HARRIS
CRAIG PRICE
JAMES WHITCOMB
DEBBI MCGAUGHEY

70
55
51
37
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MARC
BRUNTZ

LARRY
SCHREIFELS

168

MARK
SWAN

147154

KASSI ISEMAN
TJ MCGAUGHEY
WALTER BRANDT
DAVE JEFFCOAT

36
33
32
31

As we get into the busier Summer weekends, Please
call ahead to Book your Tee Times. 
Spots do fill-up fast!
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